
Dear First/Second Grade Families,

! This school week has had a 
chilly start! Please remember to 
send your child in with all the 
necessary winter gear. It is also a 
good idea to pack them extra 
socks in case they get wet.
! Our school will be getting 
new Chrome books that our 

students will be able to try out. First and Second Graders 
will begin learning Spanish through a site called Middlebury 
Interactive! Students in the middle school have been using this site and are 
enjoying learning a foreign language. This will be an enriching experience for all, 
and we are excited to offer it to your child. 
! We hope that you all had a nice break and are staying warm during this 
cold week. Have a great weekend!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Mrs. Hook, Mrs. Brown

First Grade Fundations: We will finish Unit 6 in Fundations this week and I will 
send the homework for Unit 7 home on Monday. 

First Grade Math: We are still working on subtraction strategies up to 20. We will 
work on fact families again soon.

Second Grade Fundations: Students started Unit 8 in Fundations. This unit 
covers r- controlled syllables and how to mark them up. Unit 8 homework will be 
in their folder and is due back on January 19th.

Second Grade Math: Students took a math test today on Chapter 5, which 
covered place value up to the thousands. Chapter 6 introduces adding three-digit 
numbers.

Please Note:

Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Hook
will be out on Friday for a class
that teaches about using
technology in the classroom.
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